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City seeking public input on new section of Paul Ambrose Trail for Health 
 

HUNTINGTON – The City of Huntington is seeking the community’s input on the location and design 

for a bicycle and pedestrian connection of the Paul Ambrose Trail for Health (PATH) along Washington 

Boulevard from Hal Greer Boulevard to Spring Hill Cemetery. 

 

City officials will conduct a public meeting from 5 to 7 p.m. Thursday, Aug. 11, at Meadows 

Elementary School, 1601 Washington Blvd. During the meeting, city officials will share preliminary 

design options, discuss different types of bike and pedestrian amenities, show video simulations and 

accept written and verbal comments and feedback. 

 

Consultants Burgess & Niple will work with the City of Huntington and West Virginia Division of 

Highways to design this new connection of PATH.  

 

For more information, contact City Planning Director Bre Shell or City Planner Janney Lockman at 304-

696-5540, Option 3. Email comments may be sent to shellb@huntingtonwv.gov. 
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